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  Android a Quick course (EN) ,
  ESP8266 Home Automation Projects Catalin Batrinu,2017-11-28 Unleash the
power of the ESP8266 and build a complete home automation system with it.
About This Book Harness the power of the ESP8266 Wi-Fi chip to build an
effective Home Automation System Learn about the various ESP8266 modules
Configuring the ESP8266 and making interesting home automation projects A
step-by-step guide on the ESP8266 chip and how to convert your home into a
smart home. Who This Book Is For This book is targeted at people who want to
build connected and inexpensive home automation projects using the ESP8266
Wi-Fi chip, and to completely automate their homes. A basic understanding of
the board would be an added advantage What You Will Learn Get, compile,
install, and configure an MQTT server Use the Wi-Fi connectivity feature to
control appliances remotely Control several home appliances using the ESP8266
Wi-Fi chip Control and monitor your home from the cloud using ESP8266 modules
Stream real-time data from the ESP8266 to a server over WebSockets Create an
Android mobile application for your project In Detail The ESP8266 is a low-
cost yet powerful Wi-Fi chip that is becoming more popular at an alarming
rate, and people have adopted it to create interesting projects. With this
book, you will learn to create and program home automation projects using the
ESP8266 Wi-Fi chip. You will learn how to build a thermostat to measure and
adjust the temperature accordingly and how to build a security system using
the ESP8266. Furthermore, you will design a complete home automation system
from sensor to your own cloud. You will touch base on data monitoring,
controlling appliances, and security aspects. By the end of the book, you
will understand how to completely control and monitor your home from the
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cloud and from a mobile application. You will be familiar with the
capabilities of the ESP8266 and will have successfully designed a complete
ready-to-sell home automated system. Style and approach A practical book that
will cover independent home automation projects.
  Mobile Applications Tejinder S. Randhawa,2022-08-17 Using Android as a
reference, this book teaches the development of mobile apps designed to be
responsive, trustworthy and robust, and optimized for maintainability. As the
share of mission-critical mobile apps continues to increase in the ever-
expanding mobile app ecosystem, it has become imperative that processes and
procedures to assure their reliance are developed and included in the
software life cycle at opportune times. Memory, CPU, battery life and screen
size limitations of smartphones coupled with volatility associated with
mobile environments underlines that the quality assurance strategies that
proved to be successful for desktop applications may no longer be effective
in mobile apps. To that effect, this book lays a foundation upon which
quality assurance processes and procedures for mobile apps could be devised.
This foundation is composed of analytical models, experimental test-beds and
software solutions. Analytical models proposed in the literature to predict
software quality are studied and adapted for mobile apps. The efficacy of
these analytical models in prejudging the operations of mobile apps under
design and development is evaluated. A comprehensive test suite is presented
that empirically assesses a mobile app’s compliance to its quality
expectations. Test procedures to measure quality attributes such as
maintainability, usability, performance, scalability, reliability,
availability and security, are detailed. Utilization of test tools provided
in Android Studio as well as third-party vendors in constructing the
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corresponding test-beds is highlighted. An in-depth exploration of utilities,
services and frameworks available on Android is conducted, and the results of
their parametrization observed through experimentation to construct quality
assurance solutions are presented. Experimental development of some example
mobile apps is conducted to gauge adoption of process models and determine
favorable opportunities for integrating the quality assurance processes and
procedures in the mobile app life cycle. The role of automation in testing,
integration, deployment and configuration management is demonstrated to
offset cost overheads of integrating quality assurance process in the life
cycle of mobile apps.
  Professional Android 4 Application Development Reto Meier,2012-05 Provides
information on using Android 3 to build and enhance mobile applications,
covering such topics as creating user interfaces, using intents, databases,
creating and controlling services, creating app widgets, playing audio and
video, telphony, and using sensors. Original.
  Professional Android Application Development Reto Meier,2009-06-17 A hands-
on guide to building mobile applications, Professional Android Application
Development features concise and compelling examples that show you how to
quickly construct real-world mobile applications for Android phones. Fully
up-to-date for version 1.0 of the Android software development kit, it covers
all the essential features, and explores the advanced capabilities of Android
(including GPS, accelerometers, and background Services) to help you
construct increasingly complex, useful, and innovative mobile applications
for Android phones. What this book includes An introduction to mobile
development, Android, and how to get started. An in-depth look at Android
applications and their life cycle, the application manifest, Intents, and
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using external resources. Details for creating complex and compelling user
interfaces by using, extending, and creating your own layouts and Views and
using Menus. A detailed look at data storage, retrieval, and sharing using
preferences, files, databases, and Content Providers. Instructions for making
the most of mobile portability by creating rich map-based applications as
well as using location-based services and the geocoder. A look at the power
of background Services, using threads, and a detailed look at Notifications.
Coverage of Android's communication abilities including SMS, the telephony
APIs, network management, and a guide to using Internet resources Details for
using Android hardware, including media recording and playback, using the
camera, accelerometers, and compass sensors. Advanced development topics
including security, IPC, advanced 2D / 3D graphics techniques, and
user–hardware interaction. Who this book is for This book is for anyone
interested in creating applications for the Android mobile phone platform. It
includes information that will be valuable whether you're an experienced
mobile developer or making your first foray, via Android, into writing mobile
applications. It will give the grounding and knowledge you need to write
applications using the current SDK, along with the flexibility to quickly
adapt to future enhancements.
  Hands-on ESP32 with Arduino IDE Asim Zulfiqar,2024-01-19 Build a strong
foundation in IoT development and take your skills to the next level by
mastering ESP32 and Arduino IDE 2.0, learning IoT protocols, and automating
your projects Key Features Learn how to Interface ESP32 with various
components for IoT projects Understand IoT protocols and automation theories
with practical examples Implement automation and IoT knowledge in ESP32
projects for real-world applications Purchase of the print or Kindle book
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includes a free PDF eBook Book DescriptionESP32 is a versatile
microcontroller and a great starting point for anyone venturing into the IoT
realm, but its configuration and interfacing of sensors can be challenging
for new users. Arduino Integrated Development Environment (IDE) simplifies
programming, uploading code, and utilization of ESP32 capabilities, enabling
users to incorporate it into their IoT projects with ease. This book will
help you learn the essentials of sensing, networking, data processing, and
applications with ESP32, laying a strong foundation for further IoT
development. Starting with ESP32 and Arduino Ide 2.0 basics, you'll first
explore practical implementation examples of interfacing sensors with ESP32.
These examples will also teach you how to interface the ESP32 camera and
display modules with ESP32. As you progress, you’ll get to grips with IoT
network and data protocols, as well as the many options they unlock within
IoT applications. The book will also help you leverage your newly acquired
knowledge with exciting projects ranging from smart connected devices to data
loggers and automation. By the end of this book, you'll confidently navigate
ESP32 projects with newfound knowledge and skills, know what IoT protocol to
select for your applications, and successfully build and deploy your own IoT
projects.What you will learn Understand the architecture of ESP32 including
all its ins and outs Get to grips with writing code for ESP32 using Arduino
IDE 2.0 Interface sensors with ESP32, focusing on the science behind it
Familiarize yourself with the architecture of various IoT network protocols
in-depth Gain an understanding of the network protocols involved in IoT
device communication Evaluate and select the ideal data-based IoT protocol
for your project or application Apply IoT principles to real-world projects
using Arduino IDE 2.0 Who this book is for This book is for electronics
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enthusiasts, hobbyists, and other professionals looking to design IoT
applications utilizing ESP32. While it’s designed to be accessible for
beginners, a basic understanding of electronics and some experience with
programming concepts is a prerequisite.
  Hacking Wireless Networks For Dummies Kevin Beaver,Peter T.
Davis,2011-05-09 Become a cyber-hero - know the common wireless weaknesses
Reading a book like this one is a worthy endeavor towardbecoming an
experienced wireless security professional. --Devin Akin - CTO, The Certified
Wireless Network Professional(CWNP) Program Wireless networks are so
convenient - not only for you, but alsofor those nefarious types who'd like
to invade them. The only wayto know if your system can be penetrated is to
simulate an attack.This book shows you how, along with how to strengthen any
weakspots you find in your network's armor. Discover how to: Perform ethical
hacks without compromising a system Combat denial of service and WEP attacks
Understand how invaders think Recognize the effects of different hacks
Protect against war drivers and rogue devices
  Open Source Systems: Grounding Research Scott Hissam,Barbara Russo,Manoel
G. de Mendonça Neto,Fabio Kon,2011-10-12 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 7th International IFIP WG 2.13 Conference on Open Source
Systems, OSS 2010, held in Salvador, Brazil, in October 2011. The 20 revised
full papers presented together with 4 industrial full papers and 8 lightning
talks were carefully reviewed and selected from 56 submissions. The papers
are organized in the following topical sections: OSS quality and reliability,
OSS products, review of technologies of and for OSS, knowledge and research
building in OSS, OSS reuse, integration, and compliance, OSS value and
economics, OSS adoption in industry, and mining OSS repositories.
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  Android P.K. Dixit,2014 Android is a movement that has transferred data
from laptop to hand-held devices like mobiles. Though there are alternate
technologies that compete with Android, but it is the front runner in mobile
technology by a long distance. Good knowledge in basic Java will help you to
understand and develop Android technology and apps. Many universities in
India and across the world are now teaching Android in their syllabus, which
shows the importance of this subject. This book can be read by anyone who
knows Java and XML concepts. It includes a lot of diagrams along with
explanations to facilitate better understanding by students. This book aptly
concludes with a project that uses Android, which will greatly benefit
students in learning the practical aspects of Android. Key Features •
Instructions in designing different Android user interfaces • Thorough
explanations of all activities • JSON • Android-based project to aid
practical understanding
  Professional Android 2 Application Development Reto Meier,2010-11-04 Update
to the bestseller now features the latest release of the Android platform
Android is a powerful, flexible, open source platform for mobile devices and
its popularity is growing at an unprecedented pace. This update to the
bestselling first edition dives in to cover the exciting new features of the
latest release of the Android mobile platform. Providing in-depth coverage of
how to build mobile applications using the next major release of the Android
SDK, this invaluable resource takes a hands-on approach to discussing Android
with a series of projects, each of which introduces a new feature and
highlights techniques and best practices to get the most out of Android. The
Android SDK is a powerful, flexible, open source platform for mobile devices
Shares helpful techniques and best practices to maximize the capabilities of
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Android Explains the possibilities of Android through the use of a series of
detailed projects Demonstrates how to create real-world mobile applications
for Android phones Includes coverage of the latest version of Android
Providing concise and compelling examples, Professional Android Application
Development is an updated guide aimed at helping you create mobile
applications for mobile devices running the latest version of Android.
  Internet of Things, Smart Spaces, and Next Generation Networks and Systems
Sergey Balandin,Sergey Andreev,Yevgeni Koucheryavy,2014-08-01 This book
constitutes the joint refereed proceedings of the 14th International
Conference on Next Generation Wired/Wireless Advanced Networks and Systems,
NEW2AN 2014, and the 7th Conference on Internet of Things and Smart Spaces,
ruSMART 2014, held in St. Petersburg, Russia, in August 2014. The total of 67
papers was carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in this book. The 15
papers selected from ruSMART are organized in topical sections named: smart
spaces core technologies, smart spaces for geo-location and e-tourism apps,
smart space supporting technologies, and video solutions for smart spaces.
The 52 papers from NEW2AN deal with the following topics: advances in
wireless networking, ad hoc networks and enhanced services, sensor- and
machine-type communication, networking architectures and their modeling,
traffic analysis and prediction, analytical methods for performance
evaluation, materials for future communications, generation and analysis of
signals, business aspects of networking, progress on upper layers and
implementations, modeling methods and tools, techniques, algorithms, and
control problems, photonics and optics, and signals and their processing.
  Human Activity Recognition Miguel A. Labrador,Oscar D. Lara
Yejas,2013-12-05 Learn How to Design and Implement HAR Systems The
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pervasiveness and range of capabilities of today's mobile devices have
enabled a wide spectrum of mobile applications that are transforming our
daily lives, from smartphones equipped with GPS to integrated mobile sensors
that acquire physiological data. Human Activity Recognition: Using Wearable
Sen
  Android Mobile Computing Using Samsung Tablets and Smartphones Running
Android 2.3 René Djurup,2013 An Android smartphone or tablet makes it
possible for you to stay online and do your offices and business work
wherever you are going. With Android, you can do almost any computing task
you can imagine. There are more than 400,000 Android applications (apps) to
choose from. The majority of the apps are games and leisure programs.
However, today there are also apps for practically any type of office work
and business tasks that you can imagine. Many office tasks, which until
recently could only be performed using a powerful PC or laptop, can today
easily be done using an Android tablet or smartphone. There are several
excellent Android apps for word processing and spreadsheet calculations so
that these and many other types of office work easily can be done on handheld
Android device. This has led to a new way of working, which is often called
mobile computing. There are many excellent brands of Android tablets and
smartphones on the market. Samsung is today seen as the leading manufacturer
of Android smartphones and tablets. In 2010, Samsung launched the Galaxy Tab
7.1 tablet. The Galaxy Tab 7.1 quickly became highly popular and a benchmark
for other Android tablets. Later, more powerful and larger Galaxy tabs have
been marketed, including the Galaxy Tab 7.7, 8.9, and 10.1. This book focuses
on the Galaxy Tab 7.1. You will benefit most from the book if you have a
Samsung Galaxy Tab 7.1. If you own another tablet or smartphone running on
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Android 2.2 (Froyo) or 2.3 (Gingerbread), you will also benefit from reading
the book, as the different brands of Android 2.2./2.3 tablets and smartphones
work much in the same way. The Samsung Galaxy Tab 7.1 tablet is ideal for
Android mobile office computing due to its excellent communication
capabilities and size. It has highly effective and versatile built-in
chipsets and tools for mobile (cellular) data communication, Wi-Fi network
connections, and Bluetooth communication. In addition, its GPS antenna and
tools make accurate location determination and navigation possible. It fits
easily into any briefcase - and even into a large pocket, making it very easy
carry around. The main challenge of mobile computing is possibly to get
online in different situations - in a way that is inexpensive, secure, and
effective. While both mobile (cellular) broadband and public Wi-Fi networks
are rapidly being expanded and improved, it may still now and then be
difficult or expensive to connect, when you are outside your carrier's
coverage. If you can find a fast and inexpensive connection, it may not be
secure. In this book, you get the needed technical background to make it
easier for you to get online in an affordable and secure way, wherever you
are. You get detailed information about mobile computing using mobile
broadband (cellular) networks and Wi-Fi connections. You are introduced to
the mobile connection standards 2G, 3G, and 4G. You learn how to set up your
Galaxy Tab for different types of mobile communication in your home country
and abroad. You get detailed instructions on how to use email apps
effectively on your Android smartphone and tablet. Last, you are introduced
to some of the most popular and valuable Android apps for office work and
other business tasks. The Samsung Galaxy Tab 7.1 exists in two different
models as regards mobile communication: a CDMA/EVDO model, primarily intended
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for the US market; and a GSM/UMTS model, primarily intended for the non-US
market. The book describes both major models.
  Computer Security – ESORICS 2022 Vijayalakshmi Atluri,Roberto Di
Pietro,Christian D. Jensen,Weizhi Meng,2022-09-24 The three volume set LNCS
13554, 13555, 13556 constitutes the proceedings of the 27th European
Symposium on Research in Computer Security, ESORICS 2022, which took place in
September 2022. The conference took place in Copenhagen, Denmark, in a hybrid
mode. The 104 full papers and 6 poster papers presented in these proceedings
were carefully reviewed and selected from 562 submissions. They were
organized in topical sections as follows: Part I: Blockchain security;
privacy; crypto; attacks; sidechannels; Part II: Anonymity; cloud security;
access control; authentication; digital signatures; IoT security;
applications; Part III: Formal analysis; Web security; hardware security;
multiparty computation; ML techniques; cyber-physical systems security;
network and software security; posters.
  Intelligent Mobile Malware Detection Tony Thomas,Roopak Surendran,Teenu S.
John,Mamoun Alazab,2022-12-30 The popularity of Android mobile phones has
caused more cybercriminals to create malware applications that carry out
various malicious activities. The attacks, which escalated after the COVID-19
pandemic, proved there is great importance in protecting Android mobile
devices from malware attacks. Intelligent Mobile Malware Detection will teach
users how to develop intelligent Android malware detection mechanisms by
using various graph and stochastic models. The book begins with an
introduction to the Android operating system accompanied by the limitations
of the state-of-the-art static malware detection mechanisms as well as a
detailed presentation of a hybrid malware detection mechanism. The text then
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presents four different system call-based dynamic Android malware detection
mechanisms using graph centrality measures, graph signal processing and graph
convolutional networks. Further, the text shows how most of the Android
malware can be detected by checking the presence of a unique subsequence of
system calls in its system call sequence. All the malware detection
mechanisms presented in the book are based on the authors' recent research.
The experiments are conducted with the latest Android malware samples, and
the malware samples are collected from public repositories. The source codes
are also provided for easy implementation of the mechanisms. This book will
be highly useful to Android malware researchers, developers, students and
cyber security professionals to explore and build defense mechanisms against
the ever-evolving Android malware.
  Computational Science and Its Applications – ICCSA 2016 Osvaldo
Gervasi,Beniamino Murgante,Sanjay Misra,Ana Maria A.C. Rocha,Carmelo M.
Torre,David Taniar,Bernady O. Apduhan,Elena Stankova,Shangguang
Wang,2016-07-01 The five-volume set LNCS 9786-9790 constitutes the refereed
proceedingsof the 16th International Conference on Computational Science and
ItsApplications, ICCSA 2016, held in Beijing, China, in July 2016. The 239
revised full papers and 14 short papers presented at 33 workshops were
carefully reviewed and selected from 849 submissions. They are organized in
five thematical tracks: computational methods, algorithms and scientific
applications; high performance computing and networks; geometric modeling,
graphics and visualization; advanced and emerging applications; and
information systems and technologies.
  Computers Helping People with Special Needs Klaus Miesenberger,Christian
Bühler,Petr Penaz,2016-07-05 The two volume set LNCS 9758 and 9759,
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constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th International Conference on
Computers Helping People with Special Needs, ICCHP 2015, held in Linz,
Austria, in July 2016. The 115 revised full papers and 48 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 239 submissions. The
papers included in the second volume are organized in the following topics:
environmental sensing technologies for visual impairments; tactile graphics
and models for blind people and recognition of shapes by touch; tactile maps
and map data for orientation and mobility; mobility support for blind and
partially sighted people; the use of mobile devices by individuals with
special needs as an assistive tool; mobility support for people with motor
and cognitive disabilities; towards e-inclusion for people with intellectual
disabilities; At and inclusion of people with autism or dyslexia; AT and
inclusion of deaf and hard of hearing people; accessible computer input; AT
and rehabilitation for people with motor and mobility disabilities; HCI, AT
and ICT for blind and partially sighted people.
  Wireless LAN. ,
  Quality of Context Kurt Rothermel,Dieter Fritsch,Wolfgang Blochinger,Frank
Dürr,2009-09-23 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference
proceedings of the first International Workshop on Quality of Context, QuaCon
2009, held in Stuttgart, Germany, in June 2009. The 11 revised papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 19 submissions and
included in the volume together with 5 invited papers. Discussed are
interdisciplinary approaches to context quality, such as models for
degradation and consistency of context data, spatial ontologies and spatial
data mining, trust in context data, methods and calculi for context quality
assessment, frameworks and metrics for context quality, uncertainty in sensor



15

data processing, quality-aware algorithms for context management, quality-
aware event and stream processing, uncertainty in reasoning on context data,
application-specific context quality and case studies, and visualization of
context quality.
  Android Wireless Application Development Volume II Barnes & Noble Special
Edition Lauren Darcey,Shane Conder,2013-04-30 Android Wireless Application
Development has earned a reputation as the most useful real-world guide to
building robust, commercial-grade Android apps. To accommodate their
extensive new coverage, the authors have split the book into two leaner,
cleaner volumes. This Volume II focuses on advanced techniques for the entire
app development cycle, covers hot topics ranging from tablet development to
protecting against piracy, and demonstrates advanced techniques for
everything from data integration and UI development to in-app billing. Every
chapter has been thoroughly updated to reflect the latest SDKs, tools, and
devices. The sample code has been completely overhauled and is available on
the CD. Drawing on decades of in-the-trenches experience as professional
mobile developers, the authors also provide even more tips and best practices
for highly efficient development. This new edition covers Advanced app design
with async processing, services, SQLite databases, content providers,
intents, and notifications Sophisticated UI development, including input
gathering via gestures and voice recognition Developing accessible and
internationalized mobile apps Maximizing integrated search, cloud-based
services, and other exclusive Android features Leveraging Android 4.0 APIs
for networking, web, location services, the camera, telephony, and hardware
sensors Building richer apps with 2D/3D graphics (OpenGL ES and
RenderScript), animation, and the Android NDK Tracking app usage patterns
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with Google Analytics Streamlining testing with the Android Debug Bridge This
book is an indispensable resource for every intermediate- to advanced-level
Java developer now participating in Android development and for every
seasoned mobile developer who wants to take full advantage of the newest
Android platform and hardware. This book includes a fully functional
application and two exclusive appendices: a rundown of the Java syntax
commonly used in Android and a walkthrough of the application. About the CD-
ROM: The accompanying CD-ROM contains all the sample code that is presented
in the book, organized by chapter.
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